Subject: Your presentation to be made available to all on the ISBGMO14 website

From: Admin ISBR <contact.isbr@gmail.com>

Date: 6/14/2017 9:29 AM

Dear presenter!

Let me start off by thanking you very much for your talk at ISBGMO14 and for helping to make this symposium such a success.

In order to share the knowledge and research presented and discussed at the symposium, ISBR intends to publish your presentation on the ISBGMO14 website. We therefore would like to give you the opportunity to revise/adjust the slides of your presentation before their online publication to make sure that any information that you are not ready to share is excluded from the slides.

We appreciate your co-operation and would be grateful if you could make sure that your presentation is emailed to admin@isbr.info by 29th June 2017.

The format to use is:

- Save the Power point presentation as a PDF file
- Each slide equals one page
- When saving a file make sure that the file name contains the name of the first author/presenter and a shortened version of the talk's name.

Thank you again for your participation and your willingness to publish your presentation on the ISBGMO14 website!

1 of 2 9/11/2017 10:51 AM

Kind regards,		
Vesna Aherne		

on behalf of the Scientific Program Committee & ISBR

Your presentation to be made available to all on the ISBGM014 website

2 of 2 9/11/2017 10:51 AM